
Date: 2021-10-15 1:53 p.m. (GMT-05:00)  
Subject: [External] 150 main st  
 
  
  
Sent from Mail for Windows 
My belief was that 150 main st Cambridge was not considered for the CTS site 2 years ago. Cambridge 
has been clear about these sites over and over. I guess it does not matter what the taxpayers want. I live 
in the neighbourhood of the site and was not notified nor was able to voice my opinion.  
I am appalled at the underhanded way this has transpired. You exclude your own councillors?? 
Democracy does not seem to exist anymore. 
I am a Cambridge homeowner so maybe I can arbitrarily decide not to pay taxes since not only does my 
vote not count I don’t even  get one. 
  
Joyce 
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